
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 25 OF 2024 
 

Port of Barry 
 

 
 
 
 

Wimborne Road Closure 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that Wimborne 
Road will be closed to Road traffic for essential repairs 

to lighting towers on Sunday October 13th 2024 
between 0800hrs – 1600hrs. 

 
The closure will be between south of the Dow 

contractors entrance and North of CJ travel, a map 
showing the location below. There will be no through 

access for members of the public. 
 



Access to Barry docks during this period will be via 
Hayes Road/Bendrick Road roundabout. 

 
Apologies in advance for the closure. 

 
 

Name : Matthew Thomas 
Date : 08/10/2024 

Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 02920 835023 
 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 
www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 



 


